3Douglas News
The students have settled in nicely to routines, and are busy each day doing their job (“listen, be safe and kind, do your work, try your BEST, be respectful, be HERE!”). Our flexible Math groups (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday each week) are going well, the students enjoy being challenged at their level. In these groups we are working on number sense, with the current focus on Base 10 blocks and Place Value. On Thursday and Friday the students are all back in class and we’re currently working on Geometry, which ties nicely to our Science unit: Materials and Structures. The students are enjoying this Science unit, and are making some great discoveries as they manipulate materials and fasteners to build structures.  

Our first field trip was a huge success, with 71 trees planted along the banks of the Nashwaak River. The students have done some amazing writing about this trip (pictures have been posted). Check out this link to the Nashwaak Watershed Association for an interview with one of our students: http://www.nashwaakwatershed.ca/tree-planting-ramps-up-with-student-voluntee
*October dates to remember: 


4th: Turkey Dinner –for those who pre-paid, no other meals will be served in the cafeteria on Tuesday


6th and 7th: NO SCHOOL for students, PD for teachers


10th: NO SCHOOL, Thanksgiving


11th: Evacuation Drill to Willie O’Ree


12th: Lock-down Drill 


13th: Earth Ranger presentation at 1:00 


14th: Picture Day


19th: Math-a-thon pledges due 


27th: Field trip to the Mactaquac Generating Station 


31st: Halloween, no costumes to be worn to school 

Thanks for sending your child to GNMES, and to helping them find their greatness! 


